
CONTROLLED

Derbyshire Dementia Together – Co-production Group

We want to involve more people with lived experience in planning and shaping Dementia services and support in 

Derby and Derbyshire.

You are invited to join our new Derbyshire Dementia Together Co-production group on 20th January 2025, between 

14:00 – 16:00. This meeting will be held at County Hall in Matlock. There will be help for people who would like to 

attend in person, but who don’t have any transport. The meeting will be ‘hybrid’ so that people can also join online.

We want to discuss:

• Location(s) of the meetings

• How meetings might work

• Topics for the meetings

• Anything else that you think is important

• To let us know whether you can join us on Monday 20th 

January, please email derbyshire@alzheimers.org.uk  
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